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SHS PARENT ASSOCIATION MINI BULLETIN 
June 19, 2012 

 

There was an error in the email sent earlier today – 

Freshman Orientation will be held on August 15, NOT on August 17. 

 

Calendar Items 

 August 7  Fall Sports Meeting – 7:00 PM 

 August 9 & 10  Registration – All Students – 8:00 to Noon 

 August 17 AUG 15 Freshman and New Student Orientation – 7:00 PM 

 September 4  First Day of School 

 September 20  Parent Open House (Follow your child’s schedule, meet their teachers) 

View additional school calendar items here. 

View wiaa  sports start dates here. 

 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 
 

A Note from Joanne, Debbie and Lindy, the 2012-2013 Parent Association Co-Presidents: 

We hope that many of you will consider supporting SHS by volunteering to help with one of the items below. We have 

a great group of volunteers who have already stepped up to coordinate most of the activities, but they will be looking 

for committee members to round out their teams.  Volunteering is fun and although knowing that you are doing 

something for students/parents/staff is rewarding in itself – we know that what many volunteers like most is the 

opportunity to visit with and work with friends and fellow parents – now that the “playground days” are over, 

volunteering together is a great way to stay in touch with old friends and to make new ones. Read on for some of the 

FUN volunteer opportunities this year and thanks for your help!  
 

~ Joanne Lipo Zovic, SHS Parent Associaton Co-President ~ jmlz@wi.rr.com 

~ Debbie Eder, SHS Parent Association Co-President & Parent Bulletin Editor ~ debbie@ederfamily.com 

~ Lindy Florsheim, SHS Parent Association Co-President ~ LFlorsheim@weycogroup.com 

 

 Faculty Lounge “Design on a Dime”  – COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEEDED  

The SHS faculty lounge is in desperate need of a makeover. This effort will ideally be done during this summer so 

it is ready when our wonderful teachers return in August. This job requires creativity, enthusiasm, some elbow 

grease and a few friends to help and we must do this on a shoestring budget. If this is up your alley, please contact 

Lindy Florsheim at LFlorsheim@weycogroup.com. 

 

  Beautification Committee – COORDINATOR & COMMITTEE MEMBERS NEEDED  

Many parents have expressed an interest in helping with the “beautification” of the school grounds. We are seeking 

a parent or two to lead and any number of volunteers to assist. The goal is to keep our garden beds around the 

buildings and parking lot weed-free. Please contact Joanne Lipo Zovic at jmlz@wi.rr.com or 962-7388 if you are 

interested in coordinating or assisting. 

 

 Directory Sales 
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This is the Parent Association’s only fundraiser of the year. Mary Gorman will be coordinating the effort, but she 

will need volunteers to pre-sell directories during registration on August 9 and 10 for distribution of the directories 

during Open House on September 20.  Look for details later in the summer as to how to volunteer for these fun 

opportunities.  Thank you Mary, for heading this up! 

 

 Staff Welcome Breakfast  

As our students are enjoying the last few days of summer, the SHS staff will be hard at work preparing for another 

great year for our teens. Traditionally, the parent association welcomes them back with a breakfast during one of 

the teacher work days prior to the start of school. Anne Clough and Chris Stello will once again be coordinating this 

effort, but they will need volunteer bakers, cooks, servers, cleaner-uppers. Look for details later in the summer as 

to how to volunteer for these fun opportunities.  Thank you Anne and Chris, for heading this up! 

 

 Club Fair  

At the conclusion of the auditorium portion of Freshman and New Student Orientation in mid-August, student clubs 

and activity groups hold a “club fair” in the arena. This allows new students and their parents to learn about the 

wide variety of extra curricular activities at SHS. We need one or two people to coordinate this effort. The school 

provides much support for this and Pam Miller has again offered to serve as the parent volunteer to assist the 

administration. Thanks Pam!  If you’d like to be a Club Fair Coordinator in Training for next year, please contact 

Pam, she’ll be happy to have an assistant. 

 

 Teacher Conference Dinners  

On the first day of conferences, the staff teaches in the morning and after a short lunch break, meets with parents 

until 8 PM. Traditionally, the Parent Association provides a hot meal for the staff during their 30 minute dinner 

break. Connie Eastman and Lindy Florsheim will again be heading up this effort, but they will be looking for cooks, 

bakers, setter uppers and cleaner uppers.  The dates this year are October 11 and March 1. Look for details in the 

fall and winter as to how to volunteer for these fun opportunities.  Thank you Connie for joining Lindy again in this 

effort! 

 

 Staff Appreciation Week  

This isn’t until May of 2013.  Julie Bussen and Beth Tsuchiyama are teaming up to coordinate this and will need 

many hands to assist them.  The jobs can be big or small - some years we’ve had a luncheon for the teachers on 

one of the days, more recently we’ve provided treats each day of the week – breakfast one day, ice cream 

sundaes another, etc. Keep this in the back of your mind and consider helping Julie and Beth make this a 

wonderful week for our fabulous staff!   Thank you Julie and Beth for coordinating! 

 

 Parent Forum 

Though we have capable volunteers who are serving again this year (Thanks Kim Apfelbach and Sue Kelley!), 

please let us know if you are also interested in helping with the Parent Forums for the upcoming school year. 

Please contact Joanne Lipo Zovic at jmlz@wi.rr.com or 962-7388. 

 

 

mailto:jmlz@wi.rr.com

